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WILDLIFE
Mr. Craig Barr, a Wildlife Officer with the Division
of Wildlife of Ohio, will spek at the September
meeting of The Gardeners of Lima.  He will tell what
the Division does to educate about and enforce the
wildlife laws of the state.  Also he will give a history
of the Division and its mandate.

The meeting is Tuesday, September 11, at 7:00 pm
at the Faurot Park Clubhouse.  See you there!

Donna Maki’s Best of Show Rose
at Allen County Fair

One of Donna Maki’s winners at Allen County Fair



Downtown Planters Brighten Up Lima’s Downtown

Flowers were planted by The Gardeners of Lima on  May 19.  These pictures taken on August 24.



Flower Show at Allen County Fair.    Under direction of Janet Hussey,
T.G.O.L. Members take turns being Host/Hostess for this event.

Pumpkins at Allen County Fair

Watermelons at Allen County Fair
Sunflowers entered at Allen County Fait

Glads at Allen County FairWorker waters flowers on roof-top garden above cafeteria
at Mercy Health Medical Center (St. Rita’s Hospital).
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 WEB-SITE  UPDATE
Check out the new look of our Web-site

thegardenersoflima.com

We are now on
Facebook

Pictures of club events have been posted on
our Facebook page.

Looking Ahead
September 11    Members Meeting
October 9  Members Meeting & Halloween Party
October 27  CGLG Fall Meeting, Kingswood, Mansfield
November 13 Members Meeting

August Meeting
There was a good attendance for the August meeting of The
Gardeners of Lima.  Members were introduced to the life of bees.

Mr Jeff Exton, a local bee-keeper, gave an informative
presentation on bees.  He told of the structure and workings of
the bee culture.  He brought some of his hive boxes and showed
how they function.

Jeff Exton and Beehive Boxes

Members learning about Bees

Flowers at T.G.O.L. Clubhouse


